
      

 
 

ISC/BSA guidance on Ebola 

ISC and BSA have been contacted by schools seeking guidance on dealing with students returning 
from or visiting West African countries affected by the current outbreak of Ebola.   

Heads may find helpful the specific Ebola guidance and risk assessment issued by Public Health 
England has issued for use in educational, childcare and young persons’ settings. 

There is also further Ebola information and FAQs on the gov.uk website which can be found by 
clicking here. Schools with particular queries can contact their local Health Protection Team – local 
contact details can be searched for here. 

As usual, schools wishing to communicate with parents will want to tell them that medical issues are 
subject to the professional advice of the school doctor and the Department of Health.  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ebola-advice-and-risk-assessment-for-educational-childcare-and-young-persons-settings?dm_i=14DE,2R43O,ADVDP6,A0VKA,1
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/ebola-virus-disease-clinical-management-and-guidance?dm_i=14DE,2R43O,ADVDP6,A0VKA,1
http://legacytools.hpa.org.uk/AboutTheHPA/WhatTheAgencyDoes/LocalServices/PostcodeSearch/

